Dear **CANDIDATE NAME**,

I wanted to inform you that I am in the process of reviewing your files to ensure you have met all of the requirements to formally become an NSLS. Once this is complete I will forward your file to the Board of Examiners chairperson to sign. The Board will then need to meet to do a final review of your file and approve your licensure.

You will then need to be officially sworn in (usually at our office) and before you start practicing you will need to provide proof of insurance (as per the attached form) and pay the required membership fee.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Cheers, Simeon

Simeon I. Roberts (he/him/his) Executive Director



THE ASSOCIATION OF NOVA SCOTIA LAND SURVEYORS

Suite 209, 800 Windmill Road, Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 1L1

TEL: (902) 469-7962

E-mail: simeon.roberts@ansls.ca

Please visit our website at www.ansls.ca